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2 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As many of you know the London Marathon is rapidly approaching on Sunday 26 April.  Not 
only is it an incredible personal achievement for those that run the race; it is also an opportunity 
for people to raise money for charities which are very close to their hearts.   
 
This year, at Farnborough we have an amazing mum running the Marathon in order to raise 
funds for a charity close to many of our hearts.  Emma Daldorph, mother of Jacob (Y6) and 
Freya (Y3) will be running the marathon to raise funds for Hospice UK in memory of 
Louise Eastwood, mother of Oscar Eastwood (Y6), who we tragically lost last May.  
If you would like to directly sponsor Emma Daldorph, the link is: 
https://www.justgiving.com/Emma-Daldorph 
 
In order to raise as much as possible for this incredibly worthy cause in memory of an incredible 
lady, Louise Eastwood; we will also be holding a non-uniform day for a voluntary contribution of 
£1 and an after school sweet/cake sale on Friday 13 March 20.   
 
If anyone would like to donate any sweets or cakes to support this event please can sweet 
donations be made by Friday 6 March and cakes on the day directly to Emma Daldorph. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss A James 
Head Teacher 
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